
St Philip Westbrook News 

Our Learning Year 5 Discovery Day 

This week, the children received a 

letter from St. Gregory’s High 

School, inviting them all to a 

‘taster day’ at the school on 

Thursday 29th June. We’re looking 

forward to sampling life as 

secondary school pupils! 

PE 

We are lucky enough to be 

continuing our dance work with 

Becky this half term. 
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Congratulations to the Year 5 

children who were confirmed 

at St. Philip’s Church on 

Sunday 11th June.  

We have started our 

final half term with a 

new Geography topic, 

‘Mountains’. We also be 

investigating this 

through our English 

lessons. 

In Maths this half term, 

we will be investigating 

area, perimeter and 

capacity. We will also be 

recapping our 

understanding of 

Roman numerals. 

Later in the half term, 

we will be exploring 

Earth and Space, and 

will even be creating our 

own scaled versions of 

the Solar System. 

In RE, we will be 

thinking about how to 

deal with sensitive 

issues that we 

sometimes face in life,  

including loss and death. We 

will be reading some 

beautiful stories to explore 

our own and others’ feelings. 

We will be continuing to 

develop our Programming 

skills in ICT. We’ll also be 

using the iPads to record our 

own jingles that we’ll be 

creating during our Music 

lessons. 

Our SEAL topic is all about 

celebrating ourselves and 

what makes us ‘good to be 

me’! 

Congratulations to all who 

auditioned for this year’s 

Summer Concert. The 

standard was very high, 

leaving the teachers with 

tough decisions to make! 

A polite reminder that homework needs to be completed and handed in by Wednesday. Please 

ensure that you check your child’s homework with them, and that work is completed neatly in either 

pencil, black pen or blue pen. 


